
Dear Parents/Carers and Teachers 

WHO ARE FRIENDS OF DAVIES LANE PTA? 

We are a dedicated group of parents, carers and teachers of Davies Lane School. 

WHAT DO WE DO?  

Throughout the year we hold fun activities and fundraisers to raise money for the school. 

The Friends of Davies Lane are holding its Annual General Meeting on 

Monday 28th September 2015 at 3.30pm in the Main School. 

At this meeting we welcome all new parents/carers and staff to come along and join our 

team to support the already existing committee. 

WHAT CAN YOU DO? 

Committee members work alongside current members, contributing ideas, helping to 

organise events or running smaller projects.  They also have an important role to play in 

making sure good communication with their year group and where possible rest of the 

school, encouraging participation and enthusiasm for the events organised by the Friends of 

Davies lane.  Liaise with class teachers for specific help required from PTA. 

Fundraising takes commitment and effort but the results are worth it! 

To find out what the Friends of Davies Lane Committee do, please come along, we hope to 

see you all at the AGM to show your support. 

Thank you Friends of Davies Lane Committee 

 

Friends of Davies lane AGM – Monday 28th September at 3.30pm 

I can attend the AGM on Monday 28th September at 3.30pm Yes/No 

Name/contact no:____________________________________________________________ 

Email Address: _______________________________________________________________ 

Name of child/class___________________________________________________________ 

Please Hand your slip in the School Office.  

If you cannot attend the AGM and would still like to be part of the Team please leave your details 

above.  You will be contacted by Samim (Committee Chair) for further updates and details. 


